



Preparing for College  

Gulf Shores High School is excited to announce that on January 27, 2020 at 6 PM in 
the Gulf Shores High School library we will hold a "Preparing for College” seminar. The 
meeting will be hosted by the University of Alabama. Topics will include:


•	 Preparing for College

•	 Applying for College

•	 Completing Scholarships

•	 Campus Life

•	 Opportunities such as Honors College and Study Abroad

•	 UA Early College (open to qualifying students currently enrolled in grades 9-11)


Students currently enrolled in grades 9-11 interested in University of Alabama Early 
College (Dual Enrollment) program are encouraged to attend as the UA Early College 
representative will be here to discuss the program. 


Although this will serve as our Junior "Preparing for College” meeting, all grade level

parents/students will find the information valuable and are welcome to attend. 


We are excited to have the University of Alabama Alumni Scholarship Assistance 
Program sponsor this event. 


To assist with planning, it would be greatly appreciated if you RSVP at this link.


If you have questions about what to do now so that you are ready to apply for college, 
make plans to attend!

https://adm.ua.edu/register/asap-gulfshores

